
-----Original Message----- 
From: Maggie Graywaaaa We a   
Sent: 26 April 2025 17:04 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: 5/2025/0331 
 
 
Application for 7 plots / houses Ragged Hall Lane 
 
I wish to register my objection for planning g permission  requested by mr Holderness 
 
The request is on Green Belt Land - that is  supposedly for protection NOT profiteering. 
 
Seven plots or houses, all individually styled  and built (!!) could bring about a total  shambles in 
terms of a unifying style in appearance;  disruption to the neighbourhood whilst under different 
construction timetables; and connection to mains services 
 
The greatest need for housing in the area  is for accessible low cost, family housing , not detached 
2/3/4 car households. 
 
Access to the area is restricted by the nature of the Lane - narrow and with bends. 
 
Appropriate and sufficient Parking for the homes  is potentially a problem. 
 
Yours 
M Gray 
 
 
  

 




